
Hello alumni, faculty and staff and welcome to the March edition
of the alumni newsletter. 

If you need transcripts or
other official student
documents from your time
at MCU, reach out to the
registrar to make a request.
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MCU ALUMNI NEWSLETTER
The latest alumni news and updates from
Marine Corps University

Program information

If you have not already done so, please
fill out this short questionnaire to
ensure we have your current and up-to-
date information.

Do you need
Transcripts?

https://www.usmcu.edu/About/Staff-Sections/Special-Staff/Registrar/
https://forms.office.com/r/LB4VneSTYL


Consider joining the
Alumni Association
The Marine Corps University
Foundation has an alumni association.
The association helps to fund different
aspects of the university and offers a
variety of different benefits. Click here
for more information. 

Follow us on LinkedIn
and X (Twitter)
Follow our social media accounts for
more information about updates and
events.
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Take a look at the new and improved MCU website
A few months ago, MCU underwent a major website update to
better reflect USMC theming. Check out the website here and
make sure to look at the alumni page.

Alumni Spotlight

Congratulations are in order for two IMS alumni Colonel
Luis Felippe Valentini (MCWAR 2020) and Colonel Dirlei
Donizete (MCWAR 2022) who have recently been promoted
to Rear Admiral in the Brazilian Marine Corps. 

Do you have an important update or a publication you
would like to share with the MCU community? Please reach
out to us with news, pictures, links and more.

 

https://mcualumni.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/marine-corps-university-alumni
https://twitter.com/USMCUalumni
https://www.usmcu.edu/
https://www.usmcu.edu/Outreach/Marine-Corps-University-Alumni/
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Event update
In the last newsletter, we mentioned
the Air University International Alumni
of Distinction Seminar 14-17 April.
Unfortunately, the event is cancelled
due to budget constraints. They are
hoping to be able to host next year and
collaborate with MCU. If you are an IMS
alumni O-5 or higher and would like to
be considered to attend this event next
year, please let us know.

MCU Press
MCUP is an excellent resource for print
media and is always looking for written
contributions for their digital-only
journal Expeditions with MCUP. If you are
interested in becoming published, you
can submit an article here!

Stay tuned for our
next newsletter!

https://www.usmcu.edu/Outreach/Marine-Corps-University-Press/Expeditions-with-MCUP-digital-journal/

